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Quail Workshop

Learn how to increase quail on your property at a workshop on Tuesday March 11th at the HCC
Klinefelter Barn, 1774 230th, East of Hiawatha. The workshop will run from 6 - 8 pm. Tyler
Warner with KDWP & T will speak about Quail Managment, and Holly Shutt with Quail Forever
will talk about Need for Habitat. Pizza and soft drinks will be provided by the Brown County Quail
Forever Chapter. Please RSVP to Holly Shutt by March 10th at hshutt@pheasantsforever.org or
785-336-2186 ext. 111.



